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The Bermuda Press (Holdings) Limited 

 

Veronica Gordon joins the Board of Directors as Carl Paiva retires. 

 

The Bermuda Press (Holdings) Limited is pleased to announce that Veronica Gordon has joined the 
Board of Directors. At the same time, Carl Paiva retired as a director at the annual general meeting.  

The Board would like to thank Carl for his long-standing service to the Company, in particular his 
deep experience in business leadership and marketing. Carl’s abiding interest in Bermuda and the 
Royal Gazette has been a benefit to our shareholders for many years. 

Veronica Gordon brings diverse management, legal and governance experience to the Company. 

Ms. Gorden, a Bermudian lawyer, has over 20 years of business leadership with a strong 
background in media and real estate development gained while working in Bermuda and Canada. 
Ms. Gordon earned a Bachelor of Laws with Honours and Master of Laws at the University of 
Buckingham. 

 

Stephen Davidson 

Chairman of the Board of Directors 
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Contact: Jonathan Howes, CEO 
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